
Whole School Zooper Dooper and PG Movie Note

February 1st 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As part of our Star Card Reward system, our students may occasionally receive a Zooper
Dooper. As you are aware, some children have allergies to various foods. Please indicate below
if your child can or can not eat a Zooper Dooper.

Additionally, as part of our teaching and learning activities and Star Card Reward system, the
children may watch PG rated movies. We request your permission for your child to watch any
movie that is rated PG for “Parental Guidance.” Some examples of movies with this rating are
‘How To Train A Dragon’, ‘Moana’, ‘Zootopia’ or ‘Frozen’.

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like to discuss this further or if you have any
concerns relating to your child’s dietary requirements.

Thank you for your support

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Zooper Dooper and PG Movie Note

Child’s Name: ___________________________ Class: _____________

Zooper Dooper
❏ I give permission for my child to eat a Zooper Dooper.
❏ I DO NOT give permission for my child to eat a Zooper Dooper.

PG Rated Movies
❏ I give permission for my child to watch PG rated movies.
❏ I DO NOT give permission for my child to watch PG rated movies.

Parent Signature: ___________________________


